
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We are writing to you to introduce ourselves.  We are the new Eco Council and are enthusiastic to 
ensure we all play our part in saving our planet.  This term we have 3 initiatives: 
 

1. Recycle old/preloved clothes 
2. Ensure our school is litter free 
3. Restricting the use of plastic 

 

We raised £193 by your donations of preloved clothes.  When we decide how we are going to 
use this we will let you know. 
 
We have organised a litter picking rota for this term.  Please don’t worry, we have gloves and 
litter pickers so we are not actually touching any litter.  We also always wash our hands 
afterwards. 
 
We are trying to ban plastic from school.  The teachers no longer use plastic cups for the water 
dispenser.  We know you as parents were asked to use reusable plastic pots for sandwiches and 
fruit at lunchtime.  This week we are writing to our hot meals provider to ask them not to use 
plastic for packed lunches. 
 
Events for this coming term include tree planting 13th November at Middleton, poster competition, 
raising awareness about recycling and reducing waste so everyone at school is involved.  Mrs 
Lighthill collects crisps packets and sends them to Terracycle. 
 
We also hope to visit the Waste Recovery Park this term.  We are waiting for a confirmation of a 
booking. 
 

Please try and support us in saving our planet 
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